
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Sent: Thursday, February 27, 2014 3:07 PM 
To: 'Amber Cannon'; Duncan Whitlock 
Cc: Bob Asher 
Subject: RE: Martha AIK Federal #1 

Amber, 

Your proposal for remediation of the December 26, 2013 release at the Martha AIK Fed 1 Battery (2RP-2159) is 
approved. Please proceed on your schedule, pending like approval from BLM. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 1 

8l iS . First Street J 
Artesia, NM 88210 
O: 575-748-1283 X108 
C: 575-626-0857 j 
F: 575-748-9720 1 

From: Amber Cannon {mailto:ACannon@yatespetroleum.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2014 8:54 AM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Duncan Whitlock 
Cc: Bob Asher 
Subject: Martha AIK Federal #1 
Importance: High 

Mike/Duncan, , 

Please find attached a :work plan for the release that occurred on December 26, 2013 (2RP-2159) at the Martha AIK 
Federal #1. J : 

1 
\ 

If either of you object to Yates' proposal, please let me know. Yates would like to get started on or before March 4, 
2014. 

Thanks, 

Amber Cahnon 
Environmental Regulatory Agent 
Yates Petroleum Corporation 
Office: (575) 748-411 1 
Cell: (575) 513-8799 
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